Altamont High School	
Longhorn Leader Program	
Altamont High School Students	Actions
Weekly: Academic student of the week Extracurricular student of the week	Students can nominate other students by submitting videos or comments to the SBO's social media accounts. Students can also nominate other students via Longhorn Leader cards deposited in the commons. The SBO's will inspect each nomination and vet the legitimacy of the nominations. The SBO'S will then select students of the week. The principal will approve the SBO nominations.
Monthly: Prizes drawn for students who have been nominated as Longhorn Leaders	Students will use the cards in the commons area to nominate other students for the Longhorn Leader prize for the month. The SBOs will draw from this box every month and a prize will be awarded to the student whose name was drawn.
Yearly: Beginning of year Longhorn Leader Assembly End of year Longhorn Leader Assembly	At the beginning of every school year, we will have an assembly to introduce the Longhorn Leader program. There will be many prizes to give at the assembly as well.  At the end of the school year there will be a Longhorn Leader assembly. Students that have been nominated throughout the year will have their names drawn from a box and chosen to play games.
Altamont High School Faculty	Actions
Daily: Longhorn Leader cards	Each teacher will give out 3 Longhorn Leader cards per day. The cards go to deserving students. A card will be drawn every day and the student whose name is drawn will be awarded a prize.
Monthly: Student of the Month	Teachers' will nominate one student from their classes to be the student of the month. The student will be awarded a prize for this honor. The nomination card will be posted in the commons.